
 
BOIL WATER NOTICE UPDATE 
SAGE MESA WATER SYSTEM USERS 

MAY 18, 2018 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen is reminding all users of the Sage Mesa water 
system that the Boil Water Notice remains in effect until further notice.  The Sage Mesa intake 
in Okanagan Lake is continuing to experience high levels of turbidity.  This turbidity can interfere 
with the effectiveness of the chlorine disinfection, so please be sure to adhere to the Boil Water 
Notice. 

 
 
This Boil Water Notice is in effect for the entire water system which includes the following: 
 

Lower Zone 
 Sage Mesa Drive 

 Ladera Place  Pine Hills Drive 

 Solana Crescent  Verano Place 

 
Upper Zone 

 
People are advised to use a safe alternate source of water or to boil water for all drinking, infant 
formula preparation, brushing teeth, food preparation/cooking purposes and ice making.  Water 
should be brought to a full boil and allowed to boil for at least 1 minute.  
 
The RDOS would also like to remind all business owners/operators and public facilities operators 
that it is the responsibility of said establishments to notify their customers of the Boil Water 
Notice. 
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4135 or toll 
free  1-877-610-3737. For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250.490.4141.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
If you wish to receive future notification by email as well, please send an email to info@rdos.bc.ca 
and remember to include your name, address, and phone number.  

 Sandstone Dr.  Sandstone Cres.  Sandpiper Ln.  Forsyth Dr. 

 Westwood Dr.  Pinetree Pl.  Estates Pl.  Ryan Rd. 

 Ponderosa Pl.  Tyrone Pl.  Forsyth Pl.  

mailto:info@rdos.bc.ca

